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Booth, Elliott

From: Katrina Aspin < @rspb.org.uk>
Sent: 25 January 2024 10:49
To: YorkshireGreen
Subject: Ref: EN020024 - request for information from RSPB r.e. bird collision data

Categories: Consultation Response

Good morning, 
  
Thank you for consulƟng the RSPB on bird collision incidence on exisƟng and proposed overhead power lines on the 
River Wharfe and River Ouse.  As we do not have reserves or work specifically in these areas, unfortunately we do 
not have any data on bird collision events for these areas. 
  
Thanks again for consulƟng with us, 
  

Katie Aspin | she/her/hers 

Senior Conservation Officer, Yorkshire & Humber (Maternity Cover) 

Email: @rspb.org.uk Mobile:  

Normal working pattern: Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
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Protecting habitats, saving species and helping to end the nature and climate 
emergency. 

Nature is in crisis. Together we can save it. 

  

 You don't often get email from @rspb.org.uk. Learn why this is important  
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The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: 
England and Wales no. 207076, Scotland no. SC037654. 
  
  
 
 
This email and any attachments may contain material that is confidential, subject to copyright and intended for the addressee only. If you 
are not the named recipient you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have 
received this in error, please contact the sender and then delete this email from your system. The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds 
(RSPB) is a registered charity in England and Wales no. 207076 and in Scotland no. SC037654.  
 
The RSPB is committed to maintaining your data privacy. We promise to keep your details safe and will never sell them on to third parties. 
To find out more about how we use your information please read our online Privacy Policy:  




